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A5-1 The comment acknowledges receipt of the FEIR.  The County will 

continue to distribute and circulate to the Pechanga Band of Luiseño 
Indians public notices of all project documents, as well as all public 
hearing and scheduled approvals concerning the project.  In addition, 
any revised or new archaeological reports will be distributed to the 
Tribe.  The comment will be included as part of the record and made 
available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the 
proposed project.   

 
 The County also appreciates its continued consultation with the 

Pechanga Tribe and looks forward to working together as this project 
proceeds. 
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